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Conoco Production Dept.
P.O. Box 180
Maljamar, New Mexico 88264

RE: STATEU-5 WELL#3 1980 FNL 660 FWL 5-17-29 30-015-02908

Dear Sirs:

An inspection of the location on 31 October, 2001 found a problem with the well. Please send a
form C-103 indicating a new plugging procedure for this well as per rule 201. This form needs to be
in this office on or before 3 December, 2001. You will have 90 days from the date of approval to
bring this well into compliance.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter and your efforts in helping to protect our
environment and the infrastructure of the oil and gas industry.

Sincerely,

Van Barton
Field Rep. 11

Oil Conservation Division * 1301 W. Grand * Artesia, New Mexico 88210
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